
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Newsletter – 20th December 2024 

 

As we come to the end of the Autumn term, I’d like to thank the 

school community for your warm welcome to Lantern Lane. It has 

been a busy and exciting term getting to know pupils and families.  

 

Lantern Lane is a very special place and I am looking forward to 

working with everyone to continue the school’s journey from 

strength to strength.  

 

 

 

 

Have a merry Christmas and a happy new year! 

Mr. Fowlie and the Lantern Lane team 

 

Christmas performances 

Audiences have been wowed by fantastic performances across 

the school over the last few weeks. Our EYFS children impressed 

with their ‘Wiggly Nativity’, Y1/2 re-told the nativity story and Key 

Stage 2 children sang and read beautifully in our carol concert.  

 

Pupils across the school were very well behaved on our trip to the 

pantomime to watch ‘Snow White’ at Loughborough Town Hall 

and really got in the festive mood!  

 

Fundraising 

A big thank you on behalf of our fundraising group to all those 

who came along to events, provided chocolate for the tombola 

and bought raffle tickets!  

 

The money raised goes towards experiences for our pupils and 

providing equipment and resources.  

 

Spring dates 

We’ll provide a list of all the dates for the Spring term when we’re 

back in January, but a reminder that the first day back for pupils 

is Tuesday 7th January 2025.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Please remember these 

rules when on school 

grounds: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

No dogs are allowed on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

       

 

 

No smoking or vaping on 

the school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please dismount bicycles 

 and scooters when on the 

school site. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please park safely 

 around our school site and  

be considerate of our local 

community. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


